
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Monday, October 23, 2023.  

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

______ Chewing gum is not allowed anywhere on the Gateway campus.  

Please be respectful of our environment. 

______ There is a yearbook club meeting today for the reporters and 

communications committee. Please make sure you have a ride home at 

4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during your lunch. 

______ Drama Club meets today after school in room 215 and all students 

are welcome.  Sign up for the Activity Bus during lunch if you need a ride 

home. 

______ It's great to hear that the AV Club was successful and had a lot of 

participation. Over 60 students!!! Just a friendly reminder, those of us who 

are involved in the Monthly Message or Wix Website projects should head 

directly to Ms. Takasaki's room at A216. For those of us working on other 

projects, Mrs. Templeton's room at A412 is where we should be. Looking 

forward to seeing everyone on October 26th!  

______ Attention Softball Team: please turn in your clean uniforms and 

equipment to the Office by Wednesday, October 25. 

 

______ 7th and 8th graders: If you love Basketball, Soccer, or Volleyball, 

register now for Winter I sports on FinalForms.  Pick up instructions on how 

to set up an account in FinalForms from the kiosk outside the Counseling 

Office.  If you’ve already registered, remember to check your email for a 

message from FinalForms that may require your attention.   

 

______ Participation in Sports is a privilege; it requires self-discipline and 

responsibility.  If you’re trying out for Basketball, Volleyball, or Soccer, this 

is a great time to work on improving your academic performance. Take this 

opportunity to participate in Study Club Tuesday through Thursday to catch 

up on assignments and improve your grades before tryouts begin on 

October 30. 

  

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 



 

 

 

 

 


